
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Arkansas State Board of Examiners in Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology is 

revising Section 13 of its rule regarding the registration, practice, and supervision requirements 

applicable to speech-language pathology assistants. The Board invites public comment on the 

proposed rule changes and the comments received to date. 

The proposed changes to Section 13 and the comments are available on the Board’s website at 

www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-services/topics/arkansas-board-examiners-in-speech-

pathology-and-audiology or you may contact the Board to obtain a written copy by email at 

abespa@arkansas.gov or by phone at 501-537-9151. 

The public comment period will begin January 28 and conclude on February 28. Written 

comments from the public should be emailed to abespa@arkansas.gov or mailed to the Board at 

4815 W. Markham St., Slot 72 Little Rock, AR 72205. The Board will discuss any comments 

received at their next public meeting, which will be scheduled following the conclusion of the 

public comment period. Comments must be received in advance of the meeting in order to be 

considered by the Board. If you wish to sign up for meeting notifications, please contact the 

Board via email at abespa@arkansas.gov or by phone at 501-537-9151. 
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